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The application deadline for the Cypress Hills Healthy Homes Initiative has been extended

to 1 p.m., Friday, March 13, 2015.

The Healthy Homes Initiative (CHHHI) provides assistance to eligible homeowners for

significant repairs and/or building system upgrades, from roof and heating system repairs to

pest control. If you own a home between Jamaica Ave. and Atlantic Ave., Pennsylvania Ave.

and Elderts Lane in Brooklyn, New York, and meet income requirements, your home could be

eligible for assistance.



Contact Cypress Hills LDC for more information, including program eligibility, at (917) 893-

8801 ext. 213, or email healthyhome@cypresshills.org.

En Español.
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